
I received an envelope in my mail box today about this project on 10th Street.  Bottom line is that was in that envelope is incomprehensible.  Not 

sure as a neighbor and long time resident what I am supposed to reaact to. This plot needs development, plans look nice, so what if anything are

we supposed to be approving or resisting.  Perhaps I should just work with my Councilmember and ANC to understand?
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